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Friday 12th May 2017 
Don’t forget to look at our website - 

www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk 

                                       Year 6  

Well done to all our year 6 children who have worked so 

hard this week during their SATS tests. We are all so 

proud of each and every one of you for the hard work 

and effort you put in each day. You all did exactly what 

we wanted— you did your very best !!!!! 

 

 

   

Contact details— Tel:01422 831351             email : admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk 

Congratulations to all our GROWTH and House Point certificate 

winners this week - 

GROWTH Award Winners— Reis, Mia, 

George, Francis, Frankie, Jeannie, 

Jasmine, Jake, Benjamin, Jack, Felix, 

Chloe, Georgia, Charlie and Olivia. 

House Point Winners— Lottie, 

Charlie, Aimee, Ellie, Lucas, 

Marcel and Ronnie. 



Northowram Burner 

We will be taking part in the 

Northowram Burner again 

this year which will take place  

on Sunday 11th June. 

Please look out for further 

information coming home 

with your child in the next 

couple of weeks.  

May 

May 15th—Yr 6 Residential 

Trip 

May 17th—Yr 6 return from 

Residential Trip 

May 18th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

May 19th—Yr 5/6 Kwik Crick-

et 

May 23rd—Class Photos 

May 24th & 25th—Bikeability 

at Halifax Fire Station 

May 25th—Year 3 Class As-

sembly 

May 25th—Family Learning—

same parents/children as 

18th 

May 26th—School Closes 

June 

Mon 5th—School re-opens 

June 7th & 8th —Bikeability 

at school 

June 9th—Firefighters Col-

lection 

June 11th—Northowram 

Burner 

June 12th—Family Learning—

1.15-3.15 

June 15th—Year 1 Class As-

sembley 

June 19th—Family Learning—

same parents/children as the 

12th 

June 22nd—Yr 3 Class Trip  

            School Attendance                 

Well done Maples and Acorns for achieving 100% attendance this 

week.  Attendance Ted will be joining both of you next week.  

 

After School Clubs 
Clubs for the Spring 

Term  

 

Monday    Homework Club 

 

Tuesday   Karate Club 

 

Weds      Running Club 

                  

Friday     Football Club  

PTFA Facebook  

Please ‘like’ the PTFA facebook page to 

find out what our PTFA  are doing. It would 

be great to see more of you  accessing the 

page and supporting the team. There are re-

minders of what is happening that week in 

school and daily maths challenges for your 

children to have a go at. 

Thank-you                                    

Search—Friends of New Road Primary. 

   
Year 6 Parent Survey 

Please find a link below which is for our Year 6 parents to 

complete a short questionnaire.  This will allow a multi-

group agency to look at and improve support for children 

through their transition from primary to secondary school. 

Please ensure you take the time to complete this as your 

feedback is important. 

 https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/cmbcY6parentTr 

Recorder Certificate 

Well done to Annabel, Olivia and Alicia 

who have achieved their “White Belt” 

in the Technivity recorder programme. 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

We have now collected over 3000  

vouchers. You can no longer collect 

them from store but please can you 

check at home and hand in any 

more that you may have lying 

around.  Thank you! 
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